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Continuous Notice of Non-Discrimination 

 

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HIDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the 

basis of race, sex, age, color, national origin, religion, or disability in its programs and activities.  

Please direct inquiries regarding HIDOE nondiscrimination policies as follows: 

 

ADA/Section 504 inquiries 

Krysti Sukita, ADA/504 Specialist 

Civil Rights Compliance Office 

Hawaii State Department of Education 

P.O. Box 2360 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 

(808) 586-3322 or relay 

crco@notes.k12.hi.us 

Title VI, Title IX, and other inquiries 

Anne Marie Puglisi, Director 

Civil Rights Compliance Office 

Hawaii State Department of Education 

P.O. Box 2360 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 

(808) 586-3322 or relay 

crco@notes.k12.hi.us 

               


